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Specific issues on which comments would be of particular interest to the Commission

Mr. Chairman,

Poland welcomes the Commission's readiness to consider topics that States may wish to

propose for inclusion in its long-term programme of work. In this context Poland would like to

reiterate the suggestion we made in 2014 about a new topic of work for the Commission,

namely "The duty of non-recognition as a lawful situation created by a State's serious breach of

an obligation arising under a peremptory norm of general international law". We continue to

hold the view that it fulfils the ILC's criteria for selection as a new topic, and my delegations

already presented a detailed statement of reasons in that regard in 2014.

My delegation subscribes to the opinion that the Commission "should not restrict itself

to traditional topics, but could also consider those that reflect new developments in international

law and pressing concerns of the international community as a whole". Against this background

the Commission could consider whether to evaluate the phenomenon of widespread use of the

Internet from the perspective of international law. In particular, Poland is of the view that the
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